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Submission to the State Development, Infrastructure and Works Committee

Planning (Social Impact and Community Benefit) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2025
(the Bill)

Name: Rona Goold

S —

I have family in Queensland and visit Brisbane as a tourist. I am concerned that Victoria Park’s
unique assets will be eroded or destroyed by olympic developments which can be placed in a
less sensitive cultural, heritage environment, thus removing Victoria Park's Heritage value and
sacred site value for Indigenous peoples.

I am concerned about the removal of public safeguards by effectively exempting Olympic
venues and villages from laws that apply to other Queensland projects.

I respectfully ask that your report to Parliament recommend that:

1. Victoria Park / Barrambin be removed from Schedule 1 (Authority Venues);

2. The cultural heritage override provisions be withdrawn;

3. Olympic developments be subject to existing Queensland laws like all other developments;

4. The Victoria Park Master Plan be upheld as a reflection of the community’s vision for the
Park.

Kind regards

Rona Goold

RONA GOOLD

We acknowledge the Traditional Owners of this country and their continuing
connection to land, sea and community and pay our respect to Elders, past and
present.
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